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Shingle Hill Objection

mary shepley <shepleymary@gmail.com>
Mon 7/4/2022 12:58 PM

To:

e Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

[You don't often get email from shepleymary@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

ZBA:

As a former resident of Manchester, now in a retirement community in Bedford, MA,, | would like to register my
strong opposition to the Shingle Hill project. | spent many, many years saving land for conservation in

Manchester, including Long Hill, and the Cedar Swamp area and the Gordon Woods. The proposed Shingle Hill

project would create major negative impacts to water quality and valuable previously protected conservation
accomplishments.

We do not want to slide backwards from previous gains.
Thank you,

Mary Waters Shepley
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